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Royal Commission into the Casino Operator and Licence (Royal Commission) 

Dear Mr Maher 

Thank you for your letter dated 17 May 2021 regarding the Crown and ILGA media releases. 

Your letter states: 

• Crown Resorts determined to cease dealing with junket operators on 17 November 2020; 

• Crown has since engaged with the VCGLR and regulators in NSW and WA on that basis; 

• Crown Resorts' and Crown Melbourne's position on junket operators is consistent with its ASX and 
media releases dated 13 May 2021 and the NSW ILGA Release; 

• The terms of the ILGA Release applies to Crown Melbourne Limited and the Melbourne Casino. 

The terms of the ILGA Release are that Crown has agreed with the ILGA that it will "not operate any 

international j unket operations". 

Could you please confirm (responding to each query) that Crown Resorts Limited and Crown Melbourne 

Limited: 

• have ceased dealings with international junket operators; 

• have ceased dealings with junket tour operators; 

• do not intend to deal with international junket operators in the future (whether by staff based in 
Australia or otherwise) 

• do not intend to deal with junket tour operators in the future. 
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Yours sincerely 

Corr~C~~W~ 

Corrs Chambers Westgarth 
Solicitors Assisting the Royal Commission 
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